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Some Work Issues Still Unclear After Supreme
Court’s LGBTQ Ruling
June 23, 2020 Chicago

David Ritter was quoted in a Business Insurance article, “Some work
issues still unclear after Supreme Court’s LGBTQ ruling,” regarding the
U.S. Supreme Court’s ruling barring workplace discrimination based on
sexual orientation or gender identity.
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